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Reference:   FOI.9386.22 

Subject:    Replacing patient trolleys 

Date of Request: 13 July 2022 
 

Requested: 
 
Will Hywel Dda Health Board be considering the replacement of any patient trolleys in the current 
financial year (2022-2023), and if yes, for which hospitals and departments please? To clarify, I 
am referring to ED/resus/trauma trolleys, endoscopy trolleys, theatre/recovery trolleys, patient 
transfer trolleys, and short stay ward trolleys.  
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) does not have a specific trolley replacement 
programme in place for the 2022/23 financial year. Instead, trollies are currently purchased on an 
as-needed basis or replaced at end of life. 
 

 


